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January 17, 1967 

C. C. Holbrook, Colonel 
U. S. Corps of Army Engineers 
Seattle District 
1519 Alaskan Way South 
Seattle, Washington 98134 

Dear Colonel Holbrook: 

The Skagit County Board of Cbmmissioners at this time are contemplating the estab-
lishment of a Citizens Advisory Committee on Flood Control, comprised of fifteen 
(15) members. The committee members will primarily consist of engineers, city 
ofi'cials, dike and drainage commissioners and two representatives from the Skagit 

Development Association. It is our hope that the Corps of Engineers would 
le to present all of their contemplated programs to this liaison group in the 

future. 

Skagit County also intends to set up a county-wide flood control district to more 
adequately handle the responsibility of major and small projects. 

It is our further desire to set up a more qualified staff to handle flood control 
items in the future. These items will materially be somewhat contingent upon the 
recommendations of the Citizens Advisory Committee. 

We trust our proposed plans for Skagit County will help to answer your inquiry dated 
August 25, 1966, NPSEN-PL-TE, and your inquiry of December 8th, 1966 regarding same 
reference title. 

Skagit County appreciates the cooperation of the Corps on these ratters. 

respectfully, 
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